In Reply Refer To: 1/6A



June 5, 1989

Dr. Henry Blackburn
Director,
Laboratory of Physiologic Hygiene
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis MN 55455

Dear Henry:

It was a great pleasure to have a chance to talk with you on Saturday, June 3 and to hear your presentation. I am writing now to followup my request that you come to the VA this fall and make a similar presentation to our Psychiatry Grand Rounds. We've had excellent Rounds, and part of their excellence is that they are quite diverse and universal in their scope.

Our Grand Rounds are hold on Friday mornings from 8:30 to 10 a.m. in the Auditorium of our new VA Medical Center. We would very much appreciate your coming to make such a presentation to us sometime this fall. Our schedule begins September 8 and continues weekly with the exception of a holiday November 10, Thanksgiving Friday and the last two weeks in December.

Our schedule is pretty well open now, but I will be working on it over the next few weeks. I would appreciate it if your secretary could call us (725-2037) and give us two or three dates which would be convenient for you to present. When you come, I would like to have you come early and have breakfast with me here. I think you will be impressed by the new facility.

Cordially,

RICHARD MAGRAW, M.D.

Chief, Psychiaty Service

Softes alone

1

hand look forward VA

"America is #1—Thanks to our Veterans"



August 2, 1989

In Reply Refer To: 116A

Dr. Henry Blackburn Director, Laboratory of Physiologic Hygiene University of Minnesota Minneapolis MN 55455

Dear Henry:

The title you suggest for your presentation, "Population Behavioral Strategies in Health Promotion," is very acceptable. Thank you for your CV. I am particularly appreciative that you were able to change you schedule to accommodate us.

I look forward to having breakfast with you here on the morning of September 22, 1989. I will meet you inside the Visitor's Entrance of the Medical Center by the Information booth about 7:30 or 7:45 a.m. Our Grand Rounds begin at 8:30 a.m. and last until about 10 a.m. If you need a projector or overhead, we are well equipped.

Thank you again for changing your schedule.

Cordially,

RICHARD MAGRAW, M.D.

Chief, Psychiatry Service